August 6, 2020

By electronic mail (executive.director@puc.nh.gov)

Ms. Debra Howland Executive Director & Secretary NH PUC 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Atkinson Area Waste Water Recycling, Inc. - DW 20-071

Supplement to Petition for Approval of Permanent Rates and Proposed Tariff

Revisions

Dear Ms. Howland:

Pursuant to Puc 203.02, Puc 1604.01(b), and Puc 1604.02(a)(1), and in response to the Commission's June 9, 2020 Secretarial Letter the company submits the accompanying electronic supplemental filing for the above-referenced matter. This submission mirrors the format used in docket DW-19-084 cited by Staff in its May 14, 2020 recommendation to deny the company's request for waiver of certain filing requirements and is made after discussion with Staff.

Pursuant to the Commission's March 17. 2020 letter citing to the COVID-19 emergency, the Company will not file any paper copies. The Company will maintain the original paper copy of this submission and file accordingly upon further notice from the Commission.

I may be reached directly at (603) 362-1936 if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

Anthony S. Augeri General-Counsel

TA/ls enclosures

e cc: OCA

Service List